Peter P. & Grace M. Salata
1015 River Laurel Drive

Suwanee, Georgia 30024
Home: 678-765-7071

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to recommend Mr. Paul Hill as an outstanding individual and
educator. We have had the privilege to know Mr. Hill as he was our daughter’s (ZiYan)
music teacher at Northview High School for ZiYan’s senior vear of 2008,

During ZiYan's senicr year, she was floundering on which career direction to go,
what college to attend, or what major she would take. Mr. Hill after working with ZiYan
for one semester, identified, developed and convinced ZiYan of the musical skills already
possessed. Mr. Hill then, thru his personnel contacts, helped set up an interview with Dr.
Geoffrey Haydon at Georgia State University. Due to this, ZiYan auditioned and was
accepted into the School of Music at Georgia State. She has just completed her freshman
year at G5U with a 3.50 GPA and a heighten sense of leaming all types of music.

1 would strongly recommend Mr. Hill to any School Board or University. Mr. Hill
has a unique characteristic that is not found in many of our educators today, he has a
deeply rooted compassion for the teaching he does and the students he guides. Both [ and
ZiYan’s mother appreciate and thank him for how he has directed our daughter and
helped our family.

Sincerely,

Parents of ZiYan Yan



